8.8. "OUDERKERK' (ex YORSINO")

With reference to Mr. Leeuwenburg's letter of the 18th
instant it is submitted that before the matter is looked into
he should be requested to forward the official communication
from Mr.Koning the Director of the Vereenigde Nederlandsche
Scheeps.My. (The Owners) in which it is stated they have

decided to keep the vessel with the G. L., Class .




